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eRA Information: Changes to ASSIST Login and Logout with August 8
Release 
Tuesday, August 7, 2018 

An ASSIST release scheduled for tomorrow, Wednesday, August 8, will result in some changes to how users log 
in and log out of ASSIST. 

Logging Into ASSIST 

If you have bookmarked the login page for ASSIST, you will need to update the link in the bookmark. The URL 
typically appears as https://public.era.nih.gov/assist/public/login.do. However starting Thursday morning, this URL 
will no longer work.  

If you wish to bookmark the ASSIST login page, you will want to use https://public.era.nih.gov/assist.  

Logging Out of ASSIST 

A temporary issue has been identified when logging out of ASSIST. Using the ASSIST logout button results in no 
action happening. To log out of your ASSIST account, you will need to switch over to eRA Commons by clicking 
on the eRA Commons link at the top right of each page. 

And from the Commons interface, click the Logout link, also in the upper right corner (see screenshot below). 

We will let you know when the logout issue with ASSIST has been resolved. 
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Questions? If you have a question about this email, please contact the eRA Service Desk at 
https://grants.nih.gov/support/  (preferred method of contact) or call 1-866-504-9552/301.402.7469. 

Help us improve our communications; send your suggestions and feedback to eRACommunications@mail.nih.gov 
or call 301-435-8185.  

To read other recent articles and messages, please visit our Latest News page at 
https://era.nih.gov/news_and_events/index.cfm.  

We are sorry if you receive duplicates. This notification was sent to multiple distribution lists. To subscribe to or 
unsubscribe from our listservs, please visit https://era.nih.gov/about_era/get_connected.cfm. 




